
STATE OF WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. Box 40002 * Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 * (206) 753-6780

June 3, 1994

His Excellency Mr. Bakili Muluzi
President
Republic of Malawi
Lilongwe, MALAWI

Dear Mr. President:

On behalf of the citizens of the state of Washington, I congratulate you on your recent election as
President of the Republic of Malawi. It is a great honor to offer you and all of Malawi our best
wishes and support.

Sincerely,

Mike Lowry
Governor
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